
Home Learning Summer 2 Year 6 

 
 

 

 

Year 6 end of year performance 
 
As the end of year approaches, one of our main priorities for this term is rehearsals for our end of year show.  Therefore, in place of a homework menu, we 
would like you to spend your time rehearsing any lines you may have and the songs from the performance.  Please take the time to rehearse and memorise 
them.  We will be practising in school every day, so it is very important that you spend time carefully practising at home too. 
 
 

As well as rehearsing for the performance, please complete other tasks throughout the term as below. 
 

Reading  Daily 
Please read at home daily. This could be a shared read with a member of your family, an opportunity for you to read to an 
adult as well as time to quietly read and enjoy a good book on your own. Please record this in your reading record.  Your 
reading record should be signed weekly by an adult, and you should bring it to school daily with your reading book 

Maths Daily 

By Year 6, children should practice all times tables and division facts up to 12 x12.  You can use chanting, singing, copying 
out the tables or practise using online games and apps. 
 
Fluency – https://www.topmarks.co.uk/ 
Times tables – https://ttrockstars.com 
If you are looking for an extra challenge have a look at this this site: https://nrich.maths.org 

Spellings Daily 
Look at the spelling list and practise the spellings.  Can you put these spellings into sentences?  When reading, look out for 
words with our spelling pattern and add them to the list.  Use your home learning book to practise your spellings.  . 

Handwriting 

Whenever you 
are writing in 
your Home 
Learning Book 

Use your spelling homework to practise your best handwriting.  Remember to use an appropriate writing utensil - a sharpened 
pencil or a biro pen. 
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